
Public Safety Commission Meeting 

June 22, 2017 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:34p.m. 

 

Members Present:  Ed Meier, James Christian, John Koester, Barbara West, Jeff 

Lofton, Fire Chief Keith Goldstein, RFPD 

 

No Police Department Report 

 

New Business: 

Fire Department: Chief Goldstein reminded everyone that fireworks are illegal in all of 

Saint Louis County. There are two authorized fireworks displays in our area; the 

Missouri Veteran's Home on June 24th, and Norwood Hills Country Club.  The 

committee recommended the Board of Aldermen consider following Florissant's lead in 

posting yard signs announcing that fireworks are illegal. 

 
The city is expecting to receive approximately half a million dollars from Prop P funds 
next year. People should start thinking now on how the money should be allocated. 
 
The committee reminds everyone that road repairs are continuing. Please drive 
carefully and continue to obey traffic signs. The construction company will put up signs 
and flyers as work shifts to new areas. Please do not block street access in construction 
areas. The police will ticket and tow vehicles that block construction. 
 
There was one question on how Waste Management picks up trash on streets under 
construction.   
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 
 
The next meeting will be July 27th at 6:30 p.m. 
 
John Koester, Acting Secretary 

 
 


